
 

Heart Fund Super Bowl lvii Party 

Sunday February 12th 

Super Bowl Pools - Half to Heart Fund Charity) 

$1, $2, and $5 a square 

 

Meat raffle at 4pm 

 

4pm until7pm     Nacho Plates    Shredded Beef, Ground 

beef or Chicken 

Tortilla chips, refried beans, chopped tomatoes, chopped 

green-chilies, onions, black olives, jalapenos and cheddar 

cheese 

$7 to $9 

 

Raffle Baskets 

Jell-O shots $1 each 

Please join us to enjoy the game and raise some 

money for a great cause!!! 

 

AUXILIARY 

May dues renewal is coming up. 

There will be a $100.00 drawing for paying  your dues during the 

month of March.   Pay your dues in April enter to win a chance to 

have your 24-25 dues paid.  

Auxiliary By-Laws 

Auxiliary is requesing input from our Auxiliary membership.  

Please submit in writing in your request signed by 3 Auxiliary 

members that are in good standing.     

1st reading 2/28, 2nd reading 3/14, 3rd reading 3/28 !. 

Thank you !  

   

   
 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2023 

WWW.FOE3871.COM  

Messages from our 2022-2023 

Deer Valley #3871 Presidents 

From Our Presidents Terry and Jinevera Arthur: 

 

Greetings Brothers 

Hard to believe that the first month of 2023 is already gone.  As we head into 

February, I would like to thank all of you for your support of New Life Center, and 

your continued support for Don McGee and the Heart Fund this month. The 

International Horseshoe Tournament is taking place on the 17
th
 and 18

th
 and your 

support is welcome and needed.  Even if you don’t play, there are still positions to 

help as scorekeepers etc.  Let’s make a great showing for our Brothers and 

Sisters from around the world.  I would also like to encourage all members, new 

and tenured, to join and participate in our Aerie General Meetings held the first 

and third Tuesday of each month.  This is where your voice is heard and you can 

be a part of what happens in YOUR Aerie.  Come and get involved.   

God Bless. Terry Arthur Worthy President 

 

Greetings Sisters,  

I want to thank everyone who has jumped in and been supporting our charity of 

the month – New Life Center. Thank you Vicki Lasee for bringing this very 

important cause to our attention.  

We made a check presentation to Hospice of the Valley for $8,100, that was 2 

years of support from Deer Valley #3871.  Great job of “People Helping People”  

February Kicks of Heart Month, Don and Cindy McGee will be spear heading this 

month, let’s make sure to show them some great support. Let’s get #3871 

recognized again at State Convention in June.  

As I close this letter, let me just remind you all that your input and support are vital 

to the Organization as a whole. Please attend meetings, ours are every 2
nd

 and 4
th
 

Tuesday of the month! Joint meetings fall on the 5
th
 Tuesday of the month! Let us 

hear your ideas, suggestions, thoughts, concerns and most importantly see your 

smiling faces.  

As always, I love you, Be Safe, Make Good Choices.   

Madam President, Jenni Arthur 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.foe3871.com/


 

Aerie 2022-2023 Officers 

Worthy President:  Terry Arthur 

Junior Past President: Rick Cummins 

Vice President:  Danny Williams 

Chaplain:               Dan Fields  

Secretary:  Jim LaRocca 

Treasurer:  John Broughman 

Conductor:  Mike Wadding 

Inside Guard:  Don McGee 

Outside Guard:  Open  

Trustee:   Dan Prince 

   Frank Ferris  

   John Hall 

   Shane Turner  

    George M. Gaber 

 

Auxiliary 2022-2023 Officers 

Madam President: Jenni Arthur 

Junior Past President: Lise Williams 

Vice President:  Leah Heller 

Chaplain:  Tiffani Mendanhall 

Secretary:  Rosanne Minor 

Treasurer:  Jeanette Tracey 

Conductor:  Nance Will 

Inside Guard:  Jackie Bliven  

Trustee:   JoJo Mikolic 

                                           Beverly Richardson 

                                           Penny Adams 

     

                                           Eagles Rider 2022-2023 Officers  
 

               Madam President:             Melissa Wilson 
               Vice President:                  Stepheny Anderson  
               Chaplain:                           Lori Rogers-Benfield   
               Treasurer:                          Pam Osborn 
               Secretary:                          Rosanne Minor 
               Road Captains:                  Donovan Eaton     
 

          
 
      

 

 
 

 

New AERIE Members 
 

Gary Snead                             John Allen 

Chris Bartlemus 

 

New Auxiliary Members 

        Jasmine Booner 
      

February Volunteer of The Month 

 

Volunteers of the Month- Don and Cindy McGee- This month we chose this 

husband-and-wife duo! We want to thank Don and Cindy for all they do, and 

recognize them for stepping up to do February’s charity for The Heart Fund. This 

is a Grand Sanctioned charity and it is something that is near and dear to Deer 

Valley #3871. Let’s make sure that we make #3871 stand out again and support 

them with all their fundraising efforts in the up-coming month. Again, thank you 

Don and Cindy for all you do for the club!  

From the Board of Trustees  

If your Vehicle is parked in a designated parking stall, it will be towed at the 

owners expense IE: Bartenders and Volnteer of the Month. 

If you have any suggestion’s please write them down with a signature and put it in the 

suggestion box outside the Trutees door. 

 

 

 



 

ATTENTION MEMBERS 

BY-LAWS CHANGES 
 

The By-Laws and House rules committee is 

looking for input from the Aerie Membership 

for suggestions on By-Laws and House Rule                                                                                                          

changes and additions. 

Please submit any proposals in writing and 

signed by 3 Aerie members in good standing, 

by January 31,2023. 
 

Proposals should reference the existing By-Law 

or House Rule, if applicable. The By-Law and 

House Rules Committee will present the proposals 

to the Aerie Membership for a first reading on 

March 07,2023, the second reading on 

March 21, 2023, and the third reading, with 

discussion and vote on April 04, 2023. 
 

Submissions may be given to or dropped in the 

Secretary’s mailbox. 

 

Thank You in Advance for Your 

Input and Time in This Matter 

JIM La ROCCA 

Secretary Aerie 3871 

 

 

 

  
  

OUR WEBSITE IS BACK ! 

FIND NEWSLETTER, ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON SITE ! 

WWW.FOE3871.COM 

 

IT’S CHARITY TIME 

IF YOU ARE CHAIRING A CHARITY PLEASE LET ME KNOW 

WHAT MONTH, WHAT CHARITY ETC. 

EMAIL ME AT AUXILIARY3871@GMAIL.COM 

 

 FEB – HEART 

 MAR – LUPUS 

 APR – CHILDRENS FUND 

 

THANK YOU, ROSANNE 

 

We will be selling Hearts for $1.00 

 For the Heart Fund see the Bartender 

 

 

T 

http://www.foe3871.com/
mailto:AUXILIARY3871@GMAIL.COM


    

  

AERIE 

 

 

John Burns 02/02 

 
Steven Howell 02/16 

Jesse Smith 02/02 

 
Dave Middleswart 02/18 

Lawrence Minnefield 02/02 

 
Brian O'Connor 02/18 

Keith Olson 02/04 

 
Otis Francis 02/20 

Fay Brown 02/07 

 
William Foutch 02/21 

Don Mitchell 02/07 

 

Joe Dalla 02/24 

Daniel Simiome 02/07 

 
Thomas Chamberlain 02/27 

Jerry Erler 02/10 

 
Danny Ragsdale 02/28 

 

 Auxiliary  

 

 

Debra Dubla 2/1 
 

Shauna Haller 2/15 

Michelle Richardson 2/4 
 

Mary Jones 2/16 

Kay Adams 2/6 
 

Andi Sullivan 2/16 

Lori Goforth 2/7 
 

Sheri Conway 2/19 

Cindy Prior-Theluis 2/7 
 

Adrienne Wright 2/20 

Judith Rohn 2/7 
 

Tammie Mason 2/21 

Lynn Hernandez 2/9 
 

Jody Walker 2/24 

Heather Yates 2/9 
 

Lynda Thurman 2/25 

Amy Lenox 2/10 
 

Jamie Valenzuelo 2/25 

Joan Sarratt 2/13 
 

Paula Hendrixson 2/28 

Lise Williams 2/13 
 

Jan Spratt 2/28 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

LETTER FROM OUR EAGLE RIDER 

PRESIDENT MELISSA WILSON: 

 

Love is in the air! 

Love for riding motorcycles!!! There are a lot of rides planned over the next 
three months. Please check out our Facebook page for details. 

Rider weekend is February 3rd thru the 5th 

Riders will be serving breakfast on February 5th and February 19th  

We are always looking for volunteers! If you would like to help with a 
breakfast, please see any of the officers for information. 

The Rider Meeting will be on February 5th. We encourage all Aerie and 
Auxiliary members to attend. We are ALL Eagles first! 

Upcoming Events: 

February 18th – Our Annual Children’s Cancer Run followed by dinner 
and The Visitors playing that evening. Details are on Facebook and flyers 
in the club. 

March 18th – Deer Valley Eagle Riders Bikefest! Save the Date – Details 
will follow! 

As always, if you have any questions, comments, concerns, please reach 
out to our officers or use any of the mediums below: 

 Information about upcoming events can be found on our Facebook 
page: https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagleriders 

 Or join our Facebook group at: Deer Valley Eagle Riders #3871 
Members 

 Email: Deervalleyeagleriders@gmail.com 

Live Free, Ride Free!    

Eagle Rider President 

Melissa Wilson 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagleriders


 
February Birthday Celebration Sunday February 29th:  This is a chance to celebrate all February Birthdays all day. 


